
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

7. SELWYN STREET – PROPOSED 60 MINUTE PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to the installation of a 60 minute parking restriction outside a small 

block of retail/commercial activities on Selwyn Street near the Ruskin, Burke and Ward Streets 
intersection. 

 
 The Board resolved to defer consideration of this report to its next meeting when it would also 

consider information relating to submissions received. 
 
 
 


